
The government is trying to 
take away your right to free or 
affordable legal representation 
if you’re injured while cycling 
on the roads.

Go to FeedingFatCats.co.uk to oppose 
the changes and protect cyclists’ rights. @feedingfatcats

#FeedingFatCats is a campaign run by Thompsons Solicitors. Thompsons is proud to stand up for the injured and mistreated.

They’ve hidden the changes in a consultation about ‘whiplash’. 
It means you won’t have access to free legal support if you’re 
injured on your bike.

The changes would restrict access to justice for nearly 1 million people, including anyone 
injured at work. 

The government also admits that their 
one-sided proposals will: 

• Cost the taxpayer £135m every year

• Cost the NHS £9m-13m every year

• Gift £200m in extra profit to car
insurers every year.

Cyclists who are injured on the road have 
nothing to do with whiplash. 


